
 
 
e-Bulletin – 12 September 2023 

 
A14 Haughley to Tothill concrete roads reconstruction scheme 
 

We’re writing to update you on the A14 junction 47a Haughley to 49 Tothill 

reconstruction scheme and upcoming public information events. 

  

Our reconstruction work on the eastbound carriageway is nearing completion and we’ll 

soon be starting reconstruction work on the westbound carriageway at the end of 

October 2023.  

 

To give everyone the opportunity to learn more about the scheme we’ll be hosting 

public information events below. The project team will be on hand to answer any 

questions.  

  

Wednesday 27 September: 1.00pm to 7.00pm 

Wetherden village Hall, Park Road, Wetherden, Stowmarket, IP14 3LE 

  

Thursday 28 September: 4.00pm to 8.00pm 

Thurston Sixth, Beyton Campus, Drinkstone Rd, Beyton, Bury Saint Edmunds IP30 

9AQ  

  

Friday 29 September: 11am to 4pm 

Stowmarket Leisure Centre, Gainsborough Road, Stowmarket IP14 1LH 

 

We look forward to meeting you. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mindy Bhogal  
Project Manager  
 
 
 

 


